
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

14th December 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are writing to inform you that Mrs Chidwick will be leaving Bramingham at Christmas.  She has 
decided that it is time to retire. We wish her well for the future 
 
From January, Miss Suleman will be teaching Frogs on a Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Howes 
will continue to teach on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.   
 
We wish you all a restful break. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs S Bains and Miss P Sutton 
 

 


